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Comments: Greetings,

It is a great pleasure to see some forward motion on additional public outdoor recreation that is available to all
segments of the public that would like to see more trail that is maintained and accessible to the general public.
The fact that state motorized user fee funds, managed by volunteer groups who contribute thousand of man
hours of labor and personal moneys are being used to accomplish this, a system open to non motorized groups,
will go unnoticed to the public at large. Thank them.

Praise worthy is the Forest Service staff who despite being under funded, understaffed, and unappreciated
made the herculean effort to cooperate and take point. Thank you.

Moving forward maybe some other local groups will get their kids off the couch and out on this public trail system
and open some minds to conservation and our great outdoors.



